St. Nicholas Catholic School
480 Keith Avenue, Newmarket, Ontario L3X 1V5

Ph. (905) 895-3777 Fax: (905) 895-3739

we are gifted with cach other

Monday March 22nd , 2021
Dear St. Nicholas Parents and Guardians:

At St. Nicholas it is our goal to grow students to become creative and critical thinkers who
integrate Gospel values into their daily lives so they can become socially responsible citizens
who demonstrate compassion, resilience, responsibility and hope. Charitable giving to help
people who are less fortunate is one of the ways we can foster these values in our students.
St. Nicholas is proud to announce it will be running a charitable campaign for ShareLife from
April 6 - 9, 2021.

ShareLife is the charitable arm of the Archdiocese of Toronto. It supports more than 40 Catholic
agencies that serve people who are poor and marginalized in the Archdiocese of Toronto and
beyond. ShareLife-funded agencies serve the entire community, regardless of religious
affiliation.

There are so many people who have been greatly affected in this pandemic and ShareLife has
been there to support programs that help people in need in our community. People suffering
from mental health illnesses, isolated seniors, young mothers and their children, newcomers to
Canada, and people with special needs.

This is why our school will be supporting ShareLife this year to ensure that we do our part to
help those in need. During ShareLife Week our students will be learning about various ways
Share Life helps those in need and our families are encouraged to donate electronically this
year to our Share Life Campaign. Please see the attached letter for more information.

We hope you are able to assist with our school’s ShareLife Campaign.
Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

C. 2oy

Mr. Zorzi
Principal
St. Nicholas CES



